
 
 

The Philoptochos Phlash – June 3, 2025 

On June 3, 2025, the Philoptochos met to celebrate the year and look ahead to next year. 

Thank you to Ted and Angela Koros for opening their home for our last meeting and for a chance to dine together 
and reflect on the past year. 

Congratulations to our new Board for 2025-2027 and Executive Officers: 

• Angela Koros (President)      
• Barbara Karvelis (First Vice-President)  
• Emmy Denton (Second Vice-President) 
• Laura Jaderab (Treasurer and Advisor) 
• Cathy Zamenes (Assistant Treasurer) 
• Mary Peros (Recording Secretary) 
• Othonia Makris (Corresponding Secretary) 
• Nina Azar 
• Mary Bazigos 
• Stella Charonis 
• Gihan Gabor 
• Gigi Glafkides 
• Diane Harris 
• Christine Hopkins 
• Hana Keilo 
• Tula Kourtoglou 
• Sophia Markoulakis 
• Helene Nemchik 
• Cathy Pereira 

Father’s Day – June 15:  Join us in the Oaks after Liturgy for a treat honoring all dads, godfathers, grandfathers 
and father figures. 

2024 Highlights: 

• Our Feed the Hungry program made 21,000 sandwiches for the Life Moves Shelter and is preparing a 
summer family BBQ on their site on July 19.  Contact Nina Azar if you’d like to help. 

• Some of our Bake Sales proceeds went to our Benevolence Fund. 
• Lucas Breen, our Adopt-Student, will begin his ministry with Fr. Chris in Roseville. 
• We have 118 members and growing, please join us at www.goholycross.org under Philoptochos. 
• Save the date on October 18 for a family Western Night.  Much more info will follow. 

Have a wonderful and relaxing summer! 

Holy Cross Philoptochos 

http://www.goholycross.org/

